Our gie ie t Austrian friends and supporters of our local families with children in need,
JQ_Whern Greece area of the Nestos River Delta,

In this brief letter of thanks, we would like to express our deepest gratitude and respect
to each one of you, whether it be elder or youngster or even small children, for depriving
yourselves of money or goods, in order to help our families in need and their children.

We understand how difficult it is for one to sympathize with others, especially with
people of a different culture. But if we consider that we all are humans with common
ancestors and common feelings, values and similar experiences, then there is a hope
that warms our hearts. The hope that we all belong to the wide family of mankind, who
are ready to help one another, today you help us, tomorrow we help you.

No longer, thus, will we call you friends and supporters but rather brothers and sisters
and we will consider you family. You are all always welcome in our wonderful area of
the River Nestos, together with Mr. Jorgo Trompeter, who kindly and effectively
organizes your whole effort.

Special thanks should be attributed to supporting companies and their people in charge,
who all have kind hearts full of humanitarian feelings, such as:

Famiglia Lo Franco - Fattoria La Vialla
Wolfgang Wallner - Wallners Nudelei

Martina und Johann Reitter - Biolandwirtschaft
Martina Racz - Format Werk

Christoph Olesko - Phytopharma

Erwin Haider - Fa. EWO

Josef Korner - Fa. Heindl|

Heidi und Franz Grillneder

Manuela Gutmann - Marquardt

Closing our brief letter here, we once again express our warmest thanks to all of you,
praying to our Lord Jesus Christ to bless you all, you and your families, and repay you

with spiritual and material goods, one hundred times of what you have deprived
yourselves for us.

On behalf of the families with children in need,

President of Philoptohos in Chrysoupolis




